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When one is out on strike to support safe patient care and the corporate greed 

refuses to budge out of what seems spite then I believe unemployment should be 

available. We have been locked out of our jobs. Our employer is spending more per 

week on supplemental workers than just settling a contract. It does not seem fair at 

all.  


